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Comments: I like the idea of having two parking lots at Shady Rest for everybody to use. But I do not think that

sledders should have to cross Sawmill Cutoff road when departing from the New Shady Rest Campground

Parking lot. I think it should be a direct route straight to the main trails because it is dangerous to be crossing the

icy road on a snowmobile. I also think there should be designated trailer parking for people with sleds on trailers.

Another great thing would be plowing the full loop of the New Shady Rest Campground Parking lot so it is a one

way route and therefore no congestion (refer to picture). I think another necessity would be more signage about

dogs needing to be on a leash and pet owners picking up after their pets. There have been many times where I

am sledding on a trail and somebody's off leash dog has chased, barked, and nipped at me as I am riding past. It

causes a hazard and I do not want to accidently hit the dog seeing how the dog does not know any better and it

is not its fault, it is the owners. As a sledder when unloading and loading in the parking lot it is no different, off

leash dogs don't just cause a hazard to sledders in the parking lot but also to other cars.


